

BARGAINING BULLETIN

Unifor Locals 6004, 6005, 6006, 6007, 6008 and 37

UPDATE FROM THE COMMITTEE

Sisters and Brothers,

Your Bargaining Committee, together with the full support of the Bargaining Caucus, opened negotiations for the Bell Clerical agreement October 3rd in Toronto. National President Jerry Dias set the tone of the negotiations by demanding an end to the erosion of good jobs. Quebec Director Renaud Gagné and Ontario Regional Director Naureen Rizvi spoke with force and conviction about the impact of job losses on the membership, and the commitment of Unifor to a fair deal for the Bell Clerical members.

In solidarity!

Your Unifor Bargaining Team,

Derek MacLeod, Local 6004 **Bobby Pearsall**, Local 6008 Simone Sladkowski, Local 6008 Véronique Figliuzzi, Local 6000 Hugues Perreault, Local 6001 Steve Couillard, Local 6003 Josephine Petcher, National Representative Olivier Carrière, National Representative

Take Action

Do you have your "Bell, it's time!" tent card? For more "Bell, it's time!" tent cards, please contact your local steward.

JP:ds:cope343

To make suggestions about how we can better connect with members during bargaining email bellclerical@unifor.org or